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April 11, 2022 

 

WSR 22-08 

Rule Proposal Withdrawal Notice 

Withdrawal of WSR 22-04-107 

CR102 2022 Spring Black Bear Rule Making Petition 

 

The Department of Fish and Wildlife has withdrawn the proposed rule, listed in WSR 22-04-107.  

Additional information about this proposal is at: 

https://wdfw.wa.gov/about/regulations/development/spring-black-bear-rule-making-petition.  

For more information contact the Agency Rules Coordinator: Annie Szvetecz, 

rules.coordinator@dfw.wa.gov 

 

Thank you, 

 

 

Annie Szvetecz 
Agency Rules Coordinator 
Washington Department of Fish and Wildlife 
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